
August 11, 2021 

Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Consolidated Communications of Washington Company, LLC 
2020 ETC Certification Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060 and 47 CFR § 54.314

 

Revised 

Dear Secretary: 

Due to a minor typographical error, Consolidated Communications of Washington 
Company hereby submits a revised ETC Annual Report in accordance with WAC 480-123-
070 and WAC 480-123-080.  There was a leftover reference to 2019 in the first line of 
Report 1.  No other information was changed. 

As submitted originally, both Redacted and Unredacted versions are included. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me as indicated below, or Beth Westman at 207.535.4249 
or beth.westman@consolidated.com, with any questions or concerns regarding this filing. 

Regards, 

Kevin J. Kastor 
Director – Government Affairs 
P: 936.788.7420 
kevin.kastor@consolidated.com 
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